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Oregon's current vote-by-mail system protects the ability of disabled, chronically ill, 

and working-class citizens to vote in every election. Should this system be repealed 

as SB 210 is proposing, I, a US citizen who has been voting in every election for the 

last 17 years, would no longer be able to vote. My disability prevents me from waiting 

in line for long periods of time, and I know thousands of other people would be 

impacted in the same way. This proposal is a clear response to President Trump's 

unconstitutional and illegal executive order mandating changes to all vote-by-mail 

systems. Our state has used this system successfully for many years and our 

democracy would only be harmed by its repeal.  


